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Statement by Ms. Alice Wairimu Nderitu, United Nations Special Adviser on the 

Prevention of Genocide, on the devastating one-year of fighting in Sudan 

 

(15 April 2024) – The United Nations Special Adviser on the Prevention of Genocide, Alice 

Wairimu Nderitu, strongly reiterates her call for peace in Sudan and 



destroy in whole or in part a protected group and patterns of discrimination against protected 

groups, among others.   

 

“People were attacked and are being attacked for who they are. They were also targeted and 

continue being targeted with words, derogatory and dehumanizing language and hate speech, 

used to incite discrimination and violence. Such verbal attacks have happened a



“We are past the moment of urgency, and many lives 
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